Third Annual Morris B. Ewing Memorial Golf Outing

Friday, October 30, 2015 SaddleBrooke Ranch Golf Club 8:00 am Scramble Start/Best Ball

Dear Friends, September 2, 2015

Please join us for The Third Annual Morris B. Ewing Memorial Golf Outing. Mark the outing date—October 30, 2015—on your calendar now.

The event will be a scramble format with a shotgun start at 8:00 am that day. This is a benefit for the Southwest Conference United Church of Christ youth program. In the next event on their calendar, young people will be involved in a mission project Thanksgiving Day week. Half of your \$100 admission fee will go to that cause. That \$50 will be tax deductible. The other half of the fee covers your cart, greens fees, and a buffet lunch. Prizes will be awarded. Mulligan balls and raffle tickets will be sold at the course.



Attached to this letter/e-mail is a registration form for your use—as a player, or as a sponsor for another player. Please fill it out and mail it with your \$100 check to Casas Adobes Congregational Church by October 15, 2015. Earlier submission of your forms and checks will be appreciated, as it helps our capacity planning immensely. Please designate who you want to play with, if you have a preference, and if you are sponsoring another player, or donating to the cause.

SaddleBrooke Ranch asks that you wear a collared shirt and no denims for play on their course.

Use the following address, and note on the memo line of your check that it is for the golf outing:

Casas Adobes Congregational Church-UCC 6801 N. Oracle Road Tucson, AZ 85704 (520) 297.1181

Thank you for your consideration of this event,



David Huisjen

Sponsored By:



www.casasadobesucc.org 520.297.1181